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Everyone Matters!
 

In a world that feels upsidedown at the moment, it’s more important than ever to stay connected. 
Check in with your Wellness Champion to see what others are doing to support Staff Health & Wellness throughout 

Chinook’s Edge.

The provincial government invites everyone to share acts of kindness with one another and 
with #AlbertaCares.

Art Award! Mackenzie Manktelow, 
Grade 12 student at Hugh 
Sutherland School in Carstairs, 
received First Place in the 2020 
Calgary Stampede Western Art 
Scholarship. “Mackenzie has been a 
wonderful student in the art program 
throughout my years of teaching her 
at HSS, and she produced a really 
stunning piece most deserving of 
the accolades she is receiving,” said 
teacher Brian Petersen.

Sign of the times - Scott Etienne 
won Didsbury High School’s fun 
staff contest for most creative 
messaging to students.

Wellness break - Way back last 
week when social distancing could 
still involve up to 50 people, staff 
from École Deer Meadow School in 
Olds shared a moment to stretch.

Let’s all do our part!
The provincial government has gathered a number of familiar faces to  

encourge everyone to help prevent the spread. 
Watch the video by clicking on this link:

https://tinyurl.com/v64t5f4

Grade 1 students from 
Carstairs Elementary 

School are posting 
heartfelt messages on 

their teacher’s front door. 

Students at C.P. Blakely 
Elementary School in 
Sylvan Lake plastered 
their school doors 
with kindness over the 
weekend.

Staying connected the old 
fashioned way!


